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January 27, 2023

Dear Wildcat Families:

What a winter it has been, and it is only about half over! As you know we have used four of our
five snow days to date, Now that the district has an option to utilize fully remote instruction in
place of snow days, we will be using remote snow days after we use our fifth and final snow day.

The district will continue to use the ParentSquare notification system to provide timely
communication to parents and staff members regarding delays and cancellations as well as other
district emergencies. When school is closed and remote learning is put into effect, it will appear
on local television stations as “remote learning only.” We will continue to communicate closings
on local television stations, including WWNY-TV Channel 7 and WWTI 50. When a decision is
made to close school, all other after-school activities scheduled are also cancelled.

Please see the attached document titled, “Remote Learning Protocols.” This will inform you of
the district expectations and requirements when a remote learning day is called due to inclement
weather. Again, we will use our fifth and final snow day before putting the remote learning option

into place.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher
or building administrator.

Thank you for your patience while we work to implement this new procedure.

Sincerely,

%qelyn L. KCIW

Superintendent of Schools



